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If you would like to join, the HSA, or if you have any suggestions with regards to 
fundraising, please don’t hesitate to contact us. We have some gaps in HSA members 
from nursery class and Year 6, so we would really appreciate your support to help raise 
funds for our children.   Or even just as a point of contact for the class! Please!! 

  Drury Primary School HSA Updates 

 Your class HSA contact 

 

Any ideas? 
 

What do you think money raised and 
donated should be spent on?  Do you have 
any ideas about what could be funded to 
support learning for the children at school? 
Please let us or the school know! 

The summer fair will be on…… 

Friday 28th June 2024! 
Please look out for updates over 

the next few months. 
Any help on the day or to prepare 
will be so appreciated.  Please get 

in touch. 

Raffle prizes 
We are busy preparing for the summer fair.   
We would be so grateful for any raffle prize 

donations from local businesses etc. 
Please get in touch via school. 

Thank you.

Ice Cream Fridays 

 
 

 

Ice cream Fridays will be 
back from Friday 24th 
May – 19th July.   

 
Every Friday outside 

school and all items will 
be £1! 
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